
 
 

 

 

 

General Information  

 

The information, opinions and other materials appearing on the Web Site are of a 

general nature only and shall not be construed as advice. Peak Asset Management 

accepts no responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of the information, opinions or 

other materials provided on or accessible through the Web Site. The Web Site has not 

been prepared with reference to your individual financial or personal circumstances. You 

should not rely on any advice in this Web Site without first seeking appropriate 

professional, financial and legal advice. Further, where Peak Asset Management makes 

third party material available or accessible through the Web Site you acknowledge that 

Peak Asset Management is a distributor and not a publisher of that content and that its 

editorial control is limited to the selection of those materials to make available. 

 

Australian Financial Services Licencing 

 

Peak Asset Management is an authorised representative (#1249050) of Arrow Securities 

Group Pty Ltd (AFSL #448218) ("Peak") accepts no responsibility for any views 

expressed and marketing material contained in this email except where the message 

specifically states otherwise and the sender is authorised to state them to be the views 

of Peak. To the extent that any advice is contained in this email it has been prepared 

without taking into account your objectives, financial situation or needs.  Before acting 

on any advice in this email, Peak recommends that you consider whether it is 

appropriate for your circumstances.  If this email contains reference to any financial 

products, you should obtain the current Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) or other 

disclosure documents for the particular products and consider this information before 

making any decisions regarding the products.   

 

General Advice Warning:  

 

Information provided by Peak is General Advice and does not take account of your 

objectives, financial situation or needs. Before acting on this General Advice you should 

consider the appropriateness of the information having regard to your situation. Peak 

recommends investors obtain professional financial advice and consider all relevant 

information and material before an investment decision is made. 

 

PEAK ASSET MANAGEMENT  

 

For information and material relating to Peak’s financial services and products, fees and 

scope of the license, please read and consider the Financial Services Guide (FSG) on the 

website: www.peakassetmanagement.com.au. 

 

 

 

 


